
Arndell Anglican College 

Parents and Friends 

Association 

Invites you to our 

AGM 

Tuesday 15th March 

7.30pm 
To be held in the Junior School Library 

All welcome! 
This is a wonderful opportunity to ask questions, learn what 

the school has planned for 2011.  

Keep the date free. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 


